
            

 

 

 

Breakfast for Year 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To give everyone the very best start to each day, we are inviting all the children in 

Year 6 to start their day early and have breakfast here at school. 

This will commence at 8:15am. prompt each day during SAT’s week (Monday 9th 

May to Thursday 12th May), and will take place in the large hall. There will be a 

bowl of cereal, a drink and toast available. There will be no cost involved. 

If your child wishes to have breakfast, they will need to come into school via the main 

reception entrance. Staff will be available and will supervise them until 8:50am. as they 

WILL NOT be allowed to go back outside.  

This is not compulsory and therefore if they do not require breakfast 

at school they will need to line up on the playground as usual. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. S. Lea 

Headteacher 

 

My child _____________________________ class _______would like to be 

included to have breakfast at school during SATs week commencing Monday 9th May 

2022 to Thursday 12th May. 

 

 

Signed ________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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